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Dear Mr Tulloch,

I was very dismayed to find that Planning Application Reference: 2015/7079/P (11 Rosslyn Hill) has
been made and in doing so all our objections and pertinent points have been dismissed from the
original application. Why can't Camden use common sense and transfer all the comments to the
second application. It seems a very bizarre way of operating, weighted against the objectors.

I would urge you to reject both applications on the grounds so many of us have brought to your
attention already. Ait Studios (voted studio of the year by the Music Producers Guild) is right next door
and could not operate with the noise pollution caused by works on the basement. This would most
likely put the studio out of business for at least & months, adversely affecting the livelihoods of staff
working at the studio and hundreds of musicians. It is highly possible that major clients from
Hollywood and elsewhere would take their work overseas and we would not get them back,



